
  

                                                                                                                                    

 

 

Treasury Division 

UPDATE TO THE CHANGE IN BUSINESS HOURS 

FOR THE CASHIERS UNIT 

 

The Treasury Division wishes to notify members of the 

public that effective September 01, 2021, the hours of 

operations for its Cashiers Unit will be extended. 

 

The Cashiers Unit new hours of business will be Monday 

to Friday, 8:15 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

 

Please be guided accordingly. 

 

 

 

CATHERINE LABAN 

COMPTROLLER OF ACCOUNTS 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 


